
 
 
From: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 4:32 PM 
To: Bellion, Susan J <susan.bellion@eversource.com>; CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Clarke, Robert P <robert.clarke@eversource.com>; Shanley, Kathleen M 
<kathleen.shanley@eversource.com> 
Subject: RE: Docket 461A-GSLP: Extended Hours Request-Railroad Avenue, June 10, 2020 
 
Good afternoon, Ms. Bellion. 
 
The Siting Council hereby approves the extended work hours for tonight until 8 PM for duct bank 
installation work on Railroad Avenue in Greenwich. 
 
Thanks. Have a nice evening.  
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
860-827-2951 

 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This message is intended only for the use of the individual(s) named above.  Information in this e-mail or any 
attachment may be confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure by state or federal law.  Any unauthorized use, dissemination, or 
copying of this message is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please refrain from reading this e-mail or any attachments and 
notify the sender immediately.  Please destroy all copies of this communication. 
 

 
From: Bellion, Susan J <susan.bellion@eversource.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 4:15 PM 
To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov>; CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Clarke, Robert P <robert.clarke@eversource.com>; Shanley, Kathleen M 
<kathleen.shanley@eversource.com> 
Subject: Docket 461A-GSLP: Extended Hours Request-Railroad Avenue, June 10, 2020 
 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
Eversource is requesting an extension of work hours for this evening beyond the 6 PM curfew until 8 PM 
for duct bank installation work on Railroad Avenue. The reason for the request is that the concrete 
company notified Eversource that they are running behind at the batch plant and that each of the 
remaining trucks for the day will be arriving at the construction site an hour later than scheduled. 
 
The Town of Greenwich has been notified and they understand and have no issues with the extended 
hours. 
  
Thank you for your consideration of this request.   
 
 
Susan J. Bellion │Project Siting Specialist - Transmission Siting │ Eversource Energy│ susan.bellion@eversource.com │ Direct: 
(860) 728-4628 Cell: (203) 313-4143 
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